
From: North West ePlanning <e-nwest@HistoricEngland.org.uk>  
Sent: 11 November 2020 15:51 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Consultation on planning application, 3/2020/0892, 59 Downham Road Chatburn BB7 
4AU 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for your consultation regarding the above application. On the basis of the 
information available to date, in our view you do not need to notify or consult us on 
this application under the relevant statutory provisions. 
 
If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or 
you have other reasons for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your 
request. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Emma Feddon 
Business Officer 
Historic England, Canada House, Chepstow Street, Manchester, M1 5FW  
Tel. 0161 242 1439 
 
 


